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MEMO
Date: January 12, 2022
To: Metro Office of the Chief Executive Officer
From: Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC)
Re: Outcomes from the January 5, 2022 PSAC Meeting

During the January 5, 2021 Public Safety Advisory Committee (PSAC) meeting, the advisory
body held a vote to approve the following:

● A proposal to approve the recommendations from the Community Engagement (CE) ad
hoc committee on the Home at Last short term shelter program (HAL program)

Below is a summary of the committee action:

● PSAC voted to approve the CE ad hoc committee’s recommendations for the HAL
program. The vote was 12 “yes,” 0 “no,” 0 “abstain,” and 3 “absent.”  (Link: Approved
Recommendations on Home at Last short term shelter program)

Proposal to approve the recommendations of the CE ad hoc
committee on the HAL program

The committee voted unanimously to approve the CE ad hoc committee recommendations
included in the January 5, 2022 meeting agenda packet (Attachment J). No modifications were
made to the recommendations.
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rX7q3a3MybxKuToCaE9wrBFTY36rXaHrw1ZanYD-gz8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1rX7q3a3MybxKuToCaE9wrBFTY36rXaHrw1ZanYD-gz8/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pMTI9og8athrI-i22plrGvrncT771fGT/view?usp=sharing

